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From: "Economic Development Unit" <ledu@lismore.nsw.gov.au>
To: <gpscno4@parliament.nsw.gov.au>

Date: Thu, Sep 8, 2005 1:27 pm

Subject: Inquiry into Pacific Highway Upgrades

Thank you for acknowledging receipt of NOROC's submission to the Legislative Council's Inquiry into
Pacific Highway upgrades.

At our NOROC meeting held last Friday, the Ballina bypass was raised by members as being
important for inclusion, it would be appreciated if this could be noted.

NOROC is comfortable with the publishing of its submission if this will assist the work of the inquiry.
We look forward to receiving the final report.

Regards

Sandra Vincent

on behalf of Isabel Perdriau
Support Officer

NOROC

Phone: 02 6622 8147

Fax: 026622 8149 !
email: noroc@{ismore.nsw_go\/‘au |
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